
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 28, 2023  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Ray Sweeney, Chief of Police 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager   
 
SUBJECT: POLICE CHIEF’S QUARTERLY OPERATIONS REPORT  
 

Please see the attached Police Department’s 2022 4th Quarter Operations Report.  
 


